
 
 
 
We were seeking to hire a new employee who would require some training to learn their new 
position.  The North Central Career Center helped me find and fill out the paperwork for a small 
training grant, and then guided me to the right people and departments who helped me finish 
the grant process.  We received the full award and it made a huge difference in the training we 
were able to offer our employee and it was a great way to defray the cost of hiring and training 
someone new. 
 
When we wanted to hire an additional employee who needed to have some very technical skills, 
with a strong software knowledge background we again contacted the North Central Career 
Center.  This time Scott helped me sort thru dozens of resumes, target 3 people to interview, 
and out of that process we hired one of the candidates.  That employee has turned out to be an 
amazing success.   
 
I would highly recommend the North Central Career Center for their help, their expertise, and 
the ease of working with their employees.  Everyone was very professional and each employee I 
met there was ready, willing and able to help me in finding just the right employee for our 
company.  The NCCC has helped to keep our company a success in this ever changing 
marketplace. 
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